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NRC SCHEDULES PUBLIC WORKSHOP AUGUST 4 ON INSPECTION 
PROCEDURES AT NRC-REGULATED FUEL FACILITIES

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in the Region II office in Atlanta have
scheduled a day-long workshop on Thursday, August 4, to discuss proposed revised fuel facility
inspection procedures.

The workshop is slated to begin at 7:30 a.m. and last until 5:00 p.m. in the NRC’s Region II
office, located on the 24th floor at 61 Forsyth Street in Atlanta. The meeting is open to NRC licensees,
applicants, industry representatives, members of the public and media.  There is no registration fee, but
anyone planning to attend should contact Tom Decker of the NRC at 404-562-4721 or trd@nrc.gov .

NRC fuel facility inspection procedures are being revised to incorporate the requirements of
Subpart H to Part 70 of the NRC’s regulations, including licensees’ Integrated Safety Analyses.

The public is invited to participate in this workshop by providing comments and asking
questions throughout the meeting. The draft procedures are available for review prior to the meeting by
accessing the NRC web-based document system at www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html and entering
ML051810402.  
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